
Submitter: Tree Bressen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

It should be up to the public how waste is handled.  In this case, Sanipac/WCI is 

throwing its corporate weight around trying to control the system.  I support this bill to 

rein in that behavior.  There should be another bill prohibiting trucking garbage 

hundreds of miles away unnecessarily.  But in the meantime, this bill is on the docket, 

and the new Clean Lane facility needs to move forward.  Thank you. 


